Agendaltem #____ /2
Date 3{/;5‘{/90

3/20/20
To all Dodge County Elected Officials and Department Heads,

As facilities across the country undergo safety measures and precautions to
mitigate the impact of COVID-19 to public health and safety, the Dodge County
Board of Supervisors encourages you to look at what contingency plans your
departments have in place in the event that changes to conducting your day-to-
day work are necessary.

We encourage all county employees and elected officials to follow current CDC
guidelines to the best of their ability. The county will honor the implementation of
an administrative policy from each department to address closure and leave with
pay as a result of COVID-19. The county will also honor the implementation of
alternate schedules or work from home for the same reasons. It should be noted
that contractors are paid for work completed and therefore would not be paid
under administrative/emergency leave scenarios.

The county board will continue to monitor all issues related to COVID-19 and keep
you updated to any future changes in policy. We recognize that this is a very fluid
situation and that new information is coming to light daily. The county board
recoghnizes your commitment to keeping the county “open for business” in this
difficult time and appreciates your dedication to that effort.

Respectfully,

Dodge County Board of Supervisors




